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From: Jeanne Bignall Porter < @live.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 3, 2021 10:31 PM
To: Public Elections <Public.Elections@SOS.STATE.CO.US>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Election hearing on 8/3/2021 written comments
 
I think every county clerk should remain in charge of their election process and the retention
of the ballots cast in their county. They should have poll watchers and judges. This will be the
most economic and feasible solution.
 
Jeanne Porter




